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Nowthen Fatal Motor Vehicle Crash 
 
 
On September 10, 2019 at 1913 hours, the Anoka County Sheriff’s Office, St. Francis Police Department, 
Ramsey/Nowthen Fire-Rescue, and Allina Ambulance responded to a report of a personal injury motor 
vehicle crash on Old Viking Blvd. NW at West Fordbrook Dr. NW in the City of Nowthen.  Deputies and 
officers arrived on scene and found the lone occupant/driver of the vehicle severely injured.  Lifesaving 
efforts were attempted, but the driver was pronounced dead at the scene.   
 
Initial information shows that the vehicle was traveling eastbound on Old Viking Blvd. NW, when it left 
the roadway and overturned. The crash remains under investigation by the Minnesota State Patrol, the 
Midwest Medical Examiner’s Office, and the Anoka County Sheriff’s Office.  No additional information 
will be released at this time.  
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